CITY OF COMMERCE

Public Works & Development Services Department

May 31, 2016

California Public Utitlities Commission
RE: Mesa 500kV Substation Project
c/o Ecology and Environment, Inc.
505 Sansome Street, Suite 300

San Francisco, CA. 94111

Sent Via US MAIL

Re: Notice of Availability — Draft Environmental Impact Report for the Mesa 500 — kV
Substation Project Proposed by Southern California Edison

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is submitted on behalf of the City of Commerce. We thank you for the opportunity to

comment on the Draft Environmental Impact Report for the abovementioned project in the City of

Montebello. -

Upon further review of the proposed project, the City of Commerce has only one comment as it relates

to this project. We ask that hardcopies of the EIR be placed at our library for the public to review.

Otherwise, there are no additional comments as they relate to this project.

We thank you for including us in this notification, and encourage the SCE to consider us on any future
planning activities conducted by Southern California Edison.

Should you have any questions, please contact me at (323) 722-4805, extension 2389 or via email at
jiimenez@ci.commerce.ca.us.

Sincerely,

Jose Daniel Jimen
City Planner

Cc: Matt Marquez, Deputy Director of Development Services, 2016 Reading File

2535 Commerce Way * Commerce, California 90040 « (323) 722-4805 « FAX (323) 838-4240




